
  

Daily Announcements 
February 15, 2019 

 

This month's theme for the MTSS assembly is perseverance. Perseverance means never giving 
up even when it's difficult to achieve your goal or success. Or as the great actress, Julie Andrews 
said, "Perseverance is failing 19 times and succeeding on the 20th." As we persevere through the 
month of February and this winter weather, think about something that is difficult for you to do. 
What do you do when this happens? Do you give up or do you keep trying?  

The Scholastic coloring contest has been extended until Monday, February 18th.  The winners 
will be announcement Wednesday, February 20th. 

Students: ​ The library will be closed to check out books from February 15th through February 
26th due to the book fair.  If you have previously checked out a book and it is due during this 
week, you will not receive a fine.  If you have any questions please see Ms. Diamond. 

The boys’ basketball team played against Beaverton last night.  The B team lost 19-12. They 
were led by Josh Brawt with 8 points.  The A team won, 30-27. They were led by Andrew Seidl 
with 11 and Sawyer Moloy with 8.  

Student Council will be selling Valentine suckers through Wednesday of next week.  ​They 
will be sold during breakfast and lunch for .50 cents each or two for .75 cents.  Suckers will be 
delivered on Thursday, February 21st. 

Attention 5th grade girls: ​ If you are interested in participating in girls on the run, please 
register by February 17th.  
 
The Polar Bear Running Club will now meet ​on Tuesdays.  


